106a.

Evaluation (continued)

3) The Word Processing facilities of the Bureau of Communications have been increased.
Bureaux and Divisions are being encouraged to consult with the Word Processing
Unit to identify the type of documents which this Unit is able to produce for them.

In a period of reduced manning levels, it has not been possible for the Department to
envisage increases to the secretarial/clerical establishment. Nonetheless, the above
measures have relieved the heavy typing volume to some degree and provided for better
continuity of services for an overall improvement in work conditions for the SCY group.
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